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We are honored to be recognized by the Family Violence

Appellate Project (“FVAP”) for our contributions at their Sweets &

Justice for Survivors Fundraiser in Washington State. The event

was a sold-out success, raising over $17K to support survivors of

gender-based violence.

The fundraiser was an inspiring celebration of FVAP’s milestones

over the past three years, including individual case victories, new

statewide case law and legislative wins that support survivors of

gender-based violence.

Our own Adrian Urquhart Winder was celebrated for her

impactful work on behalf of survivors. We are grateful to be part

of a community that includes volunteers, former clients, state

legislators, local organizations, board members and neighbors

who attended the fundraiser to show their support.

We are proud to stand alongside other dedicated law firms that

participated in the Pro Bono Cup competition. Together, we have

provided crucial financial and pro bono appellate legal support.
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